
CHRIST OF THE HILLS CHURCH COVID-19 POLICY



As a response to the 2020 COVID-19 pandemic, we at
Christ of the Hills Church have made the decision to

offer Worship and Bible Study for adults in two
alternative formats, “In the Room”(in person) or on
“Zoom” (See link below). We ask our members and

visitors to stay at home on Sundays and participate on
Zoom, if they are experiencing symptoms such as fever,

headaches or cough or simply don’t feel well. For in-
church attendance, we observe distancing to the extent

practicable. Facemasks are optional. The only
refreshments provided are self-serve coffee, hot tea, and

bottled water. Communion elements are served in
completely sealed plastic containers.


